News
Lecture on Thursday – Dr. Jennifer Mata will present “Mexican American Women in History” at 7 p.m., Thursday, April 16, in Langner Hall 120 on the TLU campus.  

Dr. Mata is an assistant professor in the history and philosophy department at the University of Texas-Pan American in Edinburg.  She is also the coordinator for the women’s studies program at UTPA.  

The lecture is sponsored by TLU’s Mexican American Studies Center and the Women’s Study Center and is free and open to the public.

Athletics

Baseball –  The Bulldogs go into the final weekend of the regular season with a one-game lead in the American Southwest Conference West Division thanks to a three-game series sweep of Schreiner University. The Bulldogs collected 13-6 and 10-0 wins Friday in a doubleheader at TLU’s Katt-Isbel Field. TLU took a 19-8 home victory over Schreiner on Thursday. 

TLU and Hardin-Simmons each won three times in conference last week to set up a three-game series for the ASC West Division title. The Bulldogs take a one-game lead over Hardin-Simmons into the series. The winner of the series wins the West. The loser of the series could fall to the No. 3 spot in the division (depending on the number of losses in the series.)

Game one of the TLU-HSU series in Abilene will take place at 7 p.m. Friday. Games two and three of the series are part of Saturday’s 1 p.m. doubleheader, also at HSU in Abilene.

Click here for complete game details and all of the weekend sports action.

Miscellaneous

The Guadalupe County Office of Emergency Management is conducting a disaster drill on Saturday, May 2nd to determine the county's readiness to dispense medications to the population in the event of pandemic flu, smallpox outbreak, or other medical emergency.  The drill will be held from 8 a.m. - noon at Navarro High School, and several hundred volunteers are needed to help with traffic control, dispensing medication, and being drivers in the car line to receive medication for their families.  Please see the attached flyer for more details and contact information, and please consider taking part in this important exercise!

